SECTIONAL CONFERENCE of the COLLEGE PHYSICAL EDUCATION ASSOCIATION

Netherland Plaza Hotel, Cincinnati, Ohio Tuesday April 13, 1943 10 A.M. to 5 P.M.

THEME: The College Program of Physical Preparedness for a Global War

Due to the difficulties of transportation, the forty-sixth annual meeting of the College Physical Education Association has been cancelled. In lieu thereof, a series of regional meetings has been arranged by the President, Dean Carl P. Schott, The Pennsylvania State College, and the Secretary, Dr. Glenn Howard, The Ohio State University.

A sectional meeting of representatives of colleges and universities located in the Mid-West will be held just prior to the meetings of the American Association of Health, Physical Education and Recreation at Cincinnati, Ohio. The meetings, although sponsored by the College Physical Education Association, invites representation from all colleges and universities located in the Mid-West.

HOTEL ACCOMMODATIONS: The following hotels are within walking distance or can be reached by trolley:

	Single	Double
Netherland Plaza	\$3.50 up	\$6.00 up
Gibson	2.75 up	4.50 up
Alms	3.00 up	?
Sinton	2.75 up	4.50 ur
Metropole	2.50 up	4.50 up
Fountain Square	2.50 up	?
Parkview	2.00 up	?
Palace	1.50 up	2.50 up

LUNCHEON MEETINGS:

Tuesday, April 14 -- No formal luncheon Wednesday, April 15 -- Hotel Gibson

MEMBERSHIP: According to the constitution of the Association:

"Any man who is directly engaged in teaching or administering any phase of college health and physical education is eligible for membership in the College Physical Education Association. Application for membership blanks may be obtained from the Secretary, Dr. Glenn W. Howard, The Ohio State University, Columbus, Ohio. The Association conducts meetings annually and publishes the proceedings of these meetings. From time to time other published materials, the results of work done by committees of the Association, are made available to members." The annual dues are \$2.00.